
  

 
CONGRATULATIONS -   RAILTRAIN FORCED 

BACK TO THE BARGAINING TABLE! 

 
The RTBU congratulates all its Members and Railtrain Employees for 
securing a NO vote. 
 
You have stood together as a united workforce to let Railtrain know that 
you deserve better pay and conditions. 
 
A NO vote means that the RTBU Negotiating Team can force Railtrain 
back to the table to continue bargaining on your behalf until we get a 
deal that’s fair. 
 
By standing together you have sent a clear message to Railtrain. We are 
now in a stronger position to negotiate a fair and reasonable Enterprise 
Agreement. 
 
The fight has only just begun, and the RTBU will stand shoulder to 
shoulder with our Members every step of the way until we get the deal 
you all deserve. 
 

UNITED WE STAND 
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